
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Montessori 
Child Development Center 

NEWSLETTER 
April 2018 

www.montessorichilddevelopment.com 

Thank You 
Thank you to all the families who 
brought food and made our spring 
picnic a great event. Our students 

enjoyed the food and egg hunt. We are 
grateful to all our parent volunteers 

who made this event fun! 

Happy birthday 
 

3 yeas old 

Elizabeth 4/11 

 

 

 
 

Learning to Ride.  Learning to Give. 
 

We are excited to announce that we are participating in 
the St. Jude Trike- A- Thon on Monday, April 16. All 
proceeds will go to St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital. As 
we all know, the hospital doesn’t change a single penny to 
all families and operates from all the generous donations 
they receive.   
The trike-a –thon is a week long program that teaches 
children how to ride their bikes and trikes safely. There will 
be numerous fun activities your child will learn and enjoy. 
Have your child bring their helmets to school.  
Sponsor forms were sent out last week, so please bring 
them by Monday, April 16. You can also set your child’s 
fundraising page at stjude.org/trike. A direct link can also 
be found on our website’s Parents’ Corner.  
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
Monday, April 16 – 

 St. Jude Trike- a- Thon 
Trike-a-thon forms due. 
Mon – Fri, April 16-20 – Week of 
the Young Child 
 
Friday, April 20 – Earth Day  
 
*Friday, April 27 – Children’s 
Night -School closes at 12:30 p.m.  
No Daycare, 
 
 

5 years old 

Henry C 4/9 

Alicia 4/11 
 

Montessori Week of the 

Young Child Events 

Monday, APRIL 16- St. Jude Trike-a-thon – 

Please bring your sponsor forms and your 

child’s helmet. 

Tuesday, April 17- Famous Person Day- 

Guess who am I? Dress up as a famous person 
for the day…Albert Einstein, Bill Gates, Queen 
Elizabeth !!, Audrey Hepburn, Leonardo da Vinci, 
Walt Disney, etc.. (Please do not dress up as a 
princess or super hero or fictional characters). 
Class show and tell at 10:00 am. 

Wednesday, April 18- Wacky Wednesday –

Dress like Dr. Seuss’ book, Wacky Wednesday.. 
Mismatched clothes, shoes, ribbons on hair, 
inside out shirts, etc, Be creative and fun (as 
long as children can play).  

Thursday, April 19- I scream for ice cream 

day 

Friday, April 20- Sports Dress Up and Field 

Day- Wear your favorite sport team or team 
color and get ready to play out in the big field. 
We will be playing tennis, soccer, giant 
parachute, obstacles, sack race, and many 
more. Volunteers are welcome to cheer and 
play with the kids. Games start at 10:00 am.  

 

Children’s Night 
 
Join us for Children’s Night on Friday, 
April 27, 2018. The children can’t wait to 
show you the work they have mastered 
in class. They will act like the teacher and 
present the lesson to you. You and your 
child can come anytime between 4:00 
p.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
 
The school will close at 12:30 p.m. and will 
reopen at 4:00 p.m., This allows the 
teachers to prepare the classroom for 
Children’s Night. There is no daycare, and 
late pickup is $1 per minute.  

Lost and Found 
 
Jackets in the lost and found area 
will be donated by the end of the 
school year. Please check if your 
child has a jacket there. Always 
label your child’s clothes. 


